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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Billy Collins <wlcjr1948@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 7:57 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: License Number 20170003907

Attn:  Inspectors Kris Schweinler or Jeff Fischbach 

 

I’m writing regarding our concern with the License Application – License Application Number 20170003907 – for:  Wine 

On Sale, Malt On Sale (Strong) and Entertainment (A) – at:  490 Syndicate St. N. 

 

We have lived at 1231 Sherburne Ave. (between Griggs St. and Syndicate St. N.) for 47 years. 

 

Although we support small business we have a concern with the lack of off street and University Ave parking for this 

business which creates excess vehicles parked on Syndicate north of University, and east and west of Syndicate on 

Sherburne.  In addition this includes vehicles from customers of that business parked across sidewalks and close to the 

intersection which restricts visibility of oncoming traffic for vehicles and pedestrians (adults, elderly and children – with 

a school and playground one block over on Charles Ave.) traveling on Sherburne crossing Syndicate (which creates a 

public safety issue). 

 

By adding Wine and Malt this not only would create more parked vehicles, but also lengthen the time the vehicles are 

parked – with less turnover of vehicles parked. 

 

Again we support small business but unless they can secure safe off street parking we do not support this application 

and hope DSI takes this information into strong consideration.     

William L. Collins  

 

Billy Collins 

P: 612-670-8346 

 


